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New - Small Dogs Welcome 
Upgrades and New Policies for 2018 

 

by  Donna  on February 2, 2018 

Keith and I are animal lovers, but we’ve really 
wrangled with the pet policy ever since we 
witnessed a 10 second kill of one of our 
free-ranging chickens by a guest’s otherwise 
perfectly behaved dog.  

But after much consideration, we’ve decided 
to cautiously allow small furry traveling 
companions. We are welcoming up to two 
well mannered dogs with their owners (sorry 
no cats at this time) with a weight limit of 30 
pounds or less. There will also be an 
additional $20 pet cleaning fee. 

Another upgrade besides the ones I 
mentioned in last month’s newsletter: The 
sleeping lodge has been split into two 
sections and we’re dividing those spaces with 
a 5’ privacy petition. We’re still providing ear 
plugs for relationships’ sake, but the 
separated sleeping is much more cozy 
without compromising natural light and 
keeping heating and cooling efficient. 

The graphic is the front of our new brochure. If 
you would like some brochures to share with 
your friends let us know. 

April 1st we will be officially listing 
The Acorn with Home Away. Home 
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Thanks for stopping by - feel free to leave a comment!



Away is owned by VRBO, an online third-party booking company using 
dynamic pricing. If you wish to book The Acorn please contact us 
personally to receive preferred family and friends discounts.  

 
THIS MONTH’S 
OTHER NEWS 

Creekside Cottage studio aka the garden shed is coming along slowly but surely. Because 
our spare time is consumed with upgrades to The Acorn I will not be offering any new 
jewelry at the online shop this month. However - I will be vending at another pop-up event 
at the Barn at Post Oak in Simpsonville. See details below. I am hoping to bring a couple of 
pieces of my hand painted furniture as well as pearls. There will be eight vendors on site 
besides my sister’s barn filled with new goodies. Thanks to so many friends who supported 
this event in January. 

 

March Barn Browse - Bigger and Better!! 
Mark your calendars 

Friday, March 23 & Saturday, March 24  

10:00am - 6:00pm 

Eight vendors - affordable, tasteful treasures 

                               Message me @ number below for address in Simpsonville, SC 

Stay up to date by liking their facebook page:  facebook.com/thebarnatpostoak 

 

“Live for the moments you can’t put into words.” 
Come stay Yonderways, flannel shirt optional,  where the pace is relaxed, the distinct mountain 
air fills your lungs and soul, the frogs and fireflies perform nightly in warm weather, and where 

worries subside and priorities are renewed on your private deck by a mountain stream .  
 



 

May we ask a favor? If you’ve stayed with us please leave us a google review (even if 

you left a facebook review). A positive review on google is a  really big deal.  Go now 

while you’re thinking about it - thanks! 

https://goo.gl/3A5DjB 

We’re looking so forward to sharing the upgraded cabin with you and yours. Stay tuned for 
new pictures and a list of new amenities next month. 

 

Donna 
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Yonderways Cabin and Gifts 
1161 Crab Creek Road - Hendersonville, NC 28739 

828-808-7280 
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